
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 

Fax:  01280 822525 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        
 

 
14 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 12 Geography Fieldwork Trips 
 

Thank you for returning the deposit and consent forms for the forthcoming fieldwork trips. If you have 
not already done so, please could you pay the remaining balance of £100 via ParentMail by  
Friday 17 June.  
 
For the first day (Monday 20 May) please could your child meet outside the front entrance to school 
no later than 07:30. Return time will be around 18:00 but your child will be permitted to bring their 
mobile phone and will be able to update you of any delays. On future days, if it is possible to meet 
later than 07:30 then we will do so.  
 
To recap, the programme will be as follows; 

 20 June 2022: Day 1 Skills - Epping Forest 

 21 June 2022: Day 2 Skills - London 

 22 June 2022: Day 3 Developing Skills & Planning or Data Collection - Epping Forest or London 

 04 July 2022: Day 4 Data Collection - Epping Forest or London 
 
Students will need to wear suitable, comfortable clothing such as a tracksuit or jeans for the day. 
They also need to bring a rucksack to carry what they require during the day (not just a holdall). 
Shoes will also need to be suitable for walking in.  
 
Items to pack include; 

 Waterproof jacket 

 Hay fever tablets, inhalers and any other personal medication 

 Hat and sun cream (working outdoors for long periods) 

 Pencil case/ equipment to do work in the classroom 

 Water bottle and one soft drink refreshment 

 Packed lunch and snacks 

 A small amount of spending money to buy additional snacks (optional).  

 Mobile phone should be brought for emergencies/ communication. If your child has a smart 
phone then it may be possible to use this for data collection.  
 

If you have any further questions then please contact me directly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
James Lyne 
Geography Teacher 
jlyne@buckinghamschool.org  

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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